
Austin I.S.D.  

School Health Advisory Council 

 

February 13, 2019 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
On Wednesday February 6th, the School Health Advisory Council made a recommendation to 
adopt the scope and sequence for teaching human sexuality and responsibility in grades 3 
through 8.  
 
The Health Education Subcommittee brought the following recommendation to the full SHAC, 
which was approved by majority vote:  
 
The Health Education Subcommittee formally recommends the full SHAC adopt the 
Subcommittee's acceptance of the scope and sequence for teaching human sexuality and 
responsibility in grades 3 through 8 based on the aforementioned thorough and transparent 
process, which incorporated input from SHAC members as well as community members and is 
overwhelmingly supported by the HSR survey results from thousands of AISD parents and 
community members including health and legal experts. 
 
Sincerely, 

Sarah S. Bentley, MPH 
SHAC Co-chair 

 


